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The EYFS elf ‘Sprinkles’ is continuing to make mischief in our classroom, hiding in various places for the children to 

find. He has also brought us lots of important messages such as making sure we wash our hands, eat all our dinner 

and tidy up our classroom!  

 

We started our week off with our party day- the children joined in with party games such as corners, musical statues, 

musical bumps, as well as lots of dancing and fun! 

 

The children continued to work hard making Christmas crafts this week- we hope you enjoy all their wonderful 

creations! We would like to thank all the parents and carers for all your support this term! 

 

We wish you a Merry Christmas and 
a Happy New Year! 

Notice Board/Dates for your Diary 

TOPIC – Senses. We have been sharing Christmas books this week. 

Dates for Diaries 
We break up on Friday 20th December for the Christmas holidays at 2pm. 

School reopens to pupils on Tuesday 7th January 2020! 

 

Parent first aid courses in January- please book and pay for via school spider if you would like to 

attend these heavily discounted courses.  

Please book parents evening online. Parents evening is 15th and 16th January. 

 

 

 
At Home 

Practise Gross motor skills, e.g. using the climbing frame at a local park or riding on a bike or scooter, holding 

chalk or pens to draw on the ground/large paper. 

Holiday homework: see our holiday homework sheet! Enjoy! 

Can you and your child explore numbers in the environment: on a bus, on a door, on a phone etc. 

Can you mark make number 7, our number of the week? 

 

General Reminders 

 As the weather is becoming chilly please ensure all hats, gloves and scarves are clearly labelled. 

 Please talk to your child about ‘respectful’ behaviour towards school resources (we have lots of things broken). 

 


